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The Jersey Shore Civil 
War Round Table was 
founded in 2014. We are 
a non-profit organization 

 Webpage 
http://www.jscwrt.org 

 

 

 

MONTHLY TRIVIA QUESTION! 

October Trivia Question: What General frequently strolled about camp handing out 

Sunday school leaflets? 

Answer to September Trivia Question:  What Brigadier, who was at Vicksburg and in the Atlanta 

campaign, captured more than 200 Yankees at Bentonville, North Carolina, on March 21, 1865?  
Answer: Alpheus Baker (b. South Carolina) 

 

 

Officers: 

 President:  Kim Kamaris  

 Vice President: Rick Demarco 

 Treasurer:  Bob Meany  

 Secretary:  Robert Osle  

 Events Coordinator: Kim Kamaris  

 Social Media: Sean Nepveu  

 Website Manager: Tony Melillo 

 Publicity:  Jim Spataro 

 Registrar:  Bob Meany 

 Recruiting:  Jim Spataro 

 Website Manager: Tony Melillo 

 Newsletter Editor: Debra Mandio 
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OPEN FORUM FOR 

MEMBERS –Please contact  

Kim Kamaris with inquiries or 

areas of concern. 
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INSPIRE 

  

 

October 13 
O.C.C. Bartlett Hall Room 214 7pm 

Please have a mask 

Meeting will be in person and by Zoom 

 
Link for Zoom :  Constantine Kamaris is inviting you to a 
scheduled Zoom meeting 
Topic: JSCWR Meeting 
Time: Oct 13, 2021 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and 
Canada) 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84335102518?pwd=dkpEbU
JFVkVMQXdicE1Td3kwUFU1Zz09 
Meeting ID: 843 3510 2518 
Passcode: 800114 
Passcode: 800114 
Find your local 
number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/k37eoeEH3 
 

 
 
 

 

Established 2014 

 
  

Our October meeting speaker is author Paul Bretzger discussing his book "Observing 

Hancock at Gettysburg: The General's Leadership through eyewitness accounts". 

Paul E. Bretzger is the author of Observing Hancock at Gettysburg: The General's Leadership through 

Eyewitness Accounts, recipient of the Gettysburg Civil War Round Table's 2017 Distinguished Book Award. 
He grew up in Eatontown, New Jersey, and received a B.A. of Historical Studies degree at Stockton University 

before earning a Master of Architecture degree from N.J.I.T. Paul worked as an architect in New York City for 

two decades. There, he contributed to the design of such buildings as the residence of New York Mets majority 
owner, Steve Cohen. 

But recently, he has returned to his native state as a teacher of Computer Aided Drafting and Design (CADD), 

and architecture and engineering theory.  
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Many thanks to  

Charles Cebula for his talk 

on The Telegraph as a 

Military Innovation” 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84335102518?pwd=dkpEbUJFVkVMQXdicE1Td3kwUFU1Zz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84335102518?pwd=dkpEbUJFVkVMQXdicE1Td3kwUFU1Zz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/k37eoeEH3
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News and Upcoming Events 

 Congratulations to JSCWRT member Allen Thompson on the publication of his article “It was the 

Intention to Defend the Place” which dealt with the decision by General John Reynolds to make his 

stand outside Gettysburg and to prevent the Confederates from taking the town. 
 

 October 13 Paul Bretzger will join us and discuss his book "Observing Hancock at Gettysburg: The General's 
Leadership through eyewitness accounts". 

 
 

 November 10 Mike Jessberger will join us again and His lecture is will be on "Civil War Medicine". 

 Yearly membership Dues are were in September. Dues can be still be submitted by Check, Cash or Venmo.  
Venmo for members who want to pay dues, raffle etc.:   jscwrt2014@gmail.com 
 

 I would like to thank the JSCWRT for the lovely bakery and fruit basket sent to my family after the passing of my 

mother.  Heartfelt appreciation ~~ Debra Mandio 

 

mailto:jscwrt2014@gmail.com

